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SUMMARY 
 
     Synopsis of Bill 
 
House Memorial 44 requests that the Legislative Finance Committee study Oregon’s “Pay it 
Forward” measure, focusing on the feasibility and ways to adapt the model for implementation in 
New Mexico and costs – including fees, books, room and board, transportation – associated with 
implementing such a program. The memorial further requests that LFC publish a report on the 
results of the study and an analysis of the benefits and detriments of implementing the “Pay it 
Forward” model in New Mexico.  
 
FISCAL IMPLICATIONS  
 
No fiscal impact. 
 
SIGNIFICANT ISSUES 
 
Currently, Oregon does not have an operating deferred tuition payment program. The measure 
referenced by HM 44 directed the state’s Higher Education Coordinating Commission to conduct 
a study of a “Pay Forward, Pay Back”  pilot program to replace the current system of tuition and 
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fees required to attend institutions of higher education.  The Commission is required to submit its 
report to the 2014 regular session of Oregon Legislative Assembly. The model defers payment of 
tuition costs until participants are employed after completing college, which graduates then repay 
at a rate of up to three percent of their income annually for 24 years.  
 
It is possible for LFC to study higher education tuition reform options generally, but available 
data on Oregon’s implementation would be preliminary at best and not sufficient for a full 
evaluation. LFC last reviewed the state’s higher education financial aid programs in August 
2008.   
 
RELATIONSHIP 
 
Senate Bills 141 and 146 limit lottery scholarship tuition increases by providing that the tuition 
rate for a student receiving the legislative lottery scholarship shall not increase after the student’s 
first semester.  
 
JA/svb  


